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Our Spring 
Birthdays!


We wish a Happy 
Birthday to Shay, 
Bella, Ella Mae, 

Hannah, Miriam, 
Kelly, Haley, Hazel, 

Chloe W, and     
Coach Deb!


SafeSport for Kids 
and Safesport for 
Youth Athletes 

Training Courses 
Now Available          

The USFS SkateSafe 
team has recently 

announced training 
courses for kids (ages 
5-12), young athletes 

(ages 13-17), and 
parents/adults. If you 

are interested in 
viewing these 

courses for your 
skater or yourself, 

more information can 
be found at 

safesporttrained.org
JULY 14-17


The Vail Invitational will 
take place this year 
from July 14th-17th!

MAY 1ST!

The registration 
deadline for the 

Broadmoor Open is 
May1st!

Reminder!

COMPETITION INFO

If you are looking for 

competition info/
announcements, much of this 

has moved to the USFS website.  
Simply login to your account and 

click on Event Management 
System (EMS).

Head’s Up!
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In the Loop


Upcoming Club Events!

Let’s get ready to kick off summer and a new membership year!


We are excited to kick off summer with some Thunderbirds bowling fun!  We 
have penciled in Tuesday, May 31st at the USAFA Bowling Alley.  More details 
will follow soon!  


Also, we will kick off a new membership year with a Membership Night on 
Friday, July 8th!  We hope to have on ice small group sessions, followed by free 
skate, snacks, and fun tunes.  We have this penciled in for Friday, July 8th.  More 
details will follow for this event as well.


Save 
the Date!
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THUNDERBIRDS LAUNCHING NEW WEBSITE!


We are happy to announce that we are revamping our Thunderbirds website!  The new website will be 
up and running within the next few weeks and will include photos, links to events and forms, coaches 

bios, and more!  With our new website, we also have a new web address!   You can now find us at:


www.thunderbirdsskatingclub.com

Thunderbirds Shine in First 
Competitions of the Year!


Congratulations to all of our members!  
Way to make us proud!

Thunderbirds Seeking Volunteers to 
Serve on the Board, Committees


Have you ever thought of serving on the 
Thunderbirds Board or volunteering for a 
committee?  Well now is your chance! The 
club is seeking two volunteers to serve on 
the board for the upcoming year, beginning 
July 1st.  We are also looking for volunteers 
to chair committees, including SafeSport and 
Events.  


Please email Skye (sederge@yahoo.com) for 
further details or to volunteer.  This is a great 
way to be involved and have even more fun 
in the club!

Volunteers

Needed!

mailto:sederge@yahoo.com
http://www.thunderbirdsskatingclub.com
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